
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 

Today, Friday, March 1, Lundy is celebrating Read Across America Day.  Staff members and 
students are dressed up as their favorite book characters, high school students are coming 
over to read, and each classroom has various activities throughout the day. 
 

Papa's pizza night is Monday, March 4! Please help support Lundy and grab some pizza 
instead of cooking.  
 

Smokey Bear is coming to visit our 1st and 4th grade classrooms again this year.  
 

The sixth graders are headed up the Willamette Pass for some fun in the snow! 
 

Monday, March 4, begins Classified Staff Appreciation Week! We are so excited to shower 
our classified staff with goodies and appreciation for everything they do for us! 
 

The Lowell High School Sadie Hawkins dance is coming up on March 8, from 7:00-
10:00pm.  All guest passes will need to be approved by Mr. Metzger no later than March 
1.  To attend, students must be passing all classes and be in good behavioral standing on 
March 4. 
 

Students nominated for National Honor Society, applications are due today, Friday, March 1, 
by 3:00pm. Late applications will not be accepted.  If you have questions, contact Mr. 
Metzger or Ms. Beckett. 
 

Progress reports were generated on February 29, and will be sent home in the coming days. 
Please check ParentVue to see your student’s assignments, grades, and attendance. 
 

Softball and baseball season openers are on March 18. 
 

Have you ever wanted to do something fun while making a difference? Then coaching 
might be for you! We have three paid coaching positions for middle school and high school 
track open If you have questions about what coaching entails or have an interest in being a 
high school assistant coach, email mgarciacash@lowellk12orus Click this link to apply for the 
middle school coaching positions: https://lowelltedk12com//hire/Indexaspx 
 

Looking for some great community resources for parents? Check out this site for so many 
amazing Family Resources . 
 

Have an interest in school district functions and financial accountability? There are open 
seats on the Lowell Budget Committee. The committee meets 1-2 times a year and is an 
incredible asset to our district. If you are interested in serving on this committee, please 
contact Superintendent Scott Yakovich at syakovich@lowell.k12.or.us. 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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